Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
American Consulting Professionals - Deborah Turner
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 6, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. CT
PLACE: Santa Rosa County Auditorium, 4530 Spikes Way, Milton, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: U.S. 90 (State Road 10) Project Development and Environmental (PD&E) Study; Financial Project Identification Numbers: 220436-2-22-01 & 220436-3-22-01. The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend and participate in a Corridor Analysis public meeting concerning the PD&E study for widening of U.S. 90 (State Road 10) from four to six lanes beginning at U.S. 90 (Scenic Highway) in Escambia County and continuing to Glover Lane in Santa Rosa County, a length of approximately 11 miles. This meeting is being held to present the initial engineering and environmental analysis to date and give the public an opportunity to provide comments concerning proposed improvements. There will be no formal presentation; however, maps, drawings and other information will be on display. FDOT representatives will be available to answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or at peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or at peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Peggy Kelley, FDOT Project Manager, toll-free at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1517 or peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us.
